
               
 
 

 

Midlothian Council 

20 December 2016 
 

 

Notice of Motion  
 

 

 

Mineworkers Pension Scheme fund surpluses  
   

 

Midlothian Council views with concern the injustice whereby the Treasury 
receives 50% of surpluses from the Mineworkers Pension Scheme, 
accumulating so far to over £3billion, a sum taken from people and 
communities that are least able to afford it and one that is out of all proportion 
to the risk covered, and calls for independent scrutiny by the Public Accounts 
Committee to address this unfair arrangement.  
 
 
 

 Moved:  

    
 

Councillor Alex Bennett 
 

 
Seconded: 

                                             
   Councillor Derek Rosie 
 


